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Date:  April 1, 2023 
To:    Treehouse Parents 
From:  Jan E. Nienu, Director   
_________________________________________________________________ 

   
It is hard to believe that we are already in the month of April.  The year is truly flying by so 
fast.  Thank you for your support partnering with us as we love, nurture and guide our 
children.  We appreciate each of you for your prayers, love and support. 
 
Summer Session 2023 
We are now enrolling for the Summer Session 2023.  Summer Registration Forms are 
available at your respective sign in table or the Treehouse Office.  Please return your 
application ASAP to secure your spot! Due to shortage of staffing, enrollment will be on a 
first come first serve basis. 
 
First Covenant Treehouse Tax ID 
It is tax season again and our tax ID is #94-1251135. 
 
Tuition Fees for June 2023 
Please be advised that we do not prorate fees for students leaving before the end of the 
school session, nor do we allow a change of schedule to reduce hours.  You are required to 
pay tuition fees for September 2023 through June 2024, as contracted at the beginning of the 
school year. On our last day of school, June 30, school closes at 12:00 noon. 
 
Easter Class Party & Easter Break 
During this beautiful Easter season as we celebrate our risen Lord, we are reminded of His   
unconditional love for us.  We are so thankful for the gift of our salvation because of the 
sacrifices Jesus made for us at the cross.  May you be blessed as you reflect on His love for 
us all. 
 
Our Easter celebrations in the classrooms will be on Friday, April 7.  The party will be for 
children only.  We will fill our plastic eggs with yummy jellybeans for us to take home.  School 
will close for Easter Break from April 10-14. Have a wonderful time off with your family. 
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Fall Enrollment 
Thank you for sending your friends and relatives our way.  We do have a few spaces left in 
each classroom for the Fall session. 
 
The Butterfly Nursery 
Every year in all of our classrooms we watch live caterpillars grow into breathtaking Painted 
Lady Butterflies.  The Painted Lady Butterfly is one of the most common of all butterflies.   
 
We are so excited to watch our butterfly larvae grow into beautiful butterflies.  The 
caterpillars are kept inside our Butterfly House in the classrooms.  Once they turn into 
butterflies, we will take them outside, where we will say our “thank you butterfly” for 
spending time with us in our classroom.  We will also wish them well and bid “goodbye 
butterfly” as they fly away. 
 
This is such a beautiful process for the children to experience.  As teachers we enjoy 
seeing the wonder in the children’s eyes as the butterflies evolve into various stages.  We 
ask that you stop by and check out our Butterfly House. 
 
Thank You 
My heartfelt gratitude to Kevin Potter (Nava's dad LA class), Fred Yu (Ella's dad Preschool 
class), Justin and Fatima Hughes (Lucas’ mom and dad Preschool Class), Dr. Sam Tourek 
(Luna’s dad Preschool class). They worked hard spreading the wood chips in our upper 
play yard.  The children are enjoying playing and having fun. God bless you all. 
 
 


